
 
 

 
 Executive Headteacher: John DF Martin MA                    Deputy Headteacher:  Ms R Willmouth MSc 

Greenbank Campus: Winklebury Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG23 8BN 
Rooksdown Campus: Park Prewett Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG24 9XA 

Tel: (01256) 473777       Fax: (01256) 330332       email: admin@castlehillprimary.net      Website: www.castlehillprimary.net 
 

 

 

8th June 2022 

Greenbank Campus – Summer Fayre! 

Dear Parents & friends of CHPS, 

Fundraising Friends are excited to be able to invite you to our Summer Fayre to be held at Castle Hill Primary School 

Greenbank Campus. 

It will take place after the Sports Day picnic on Friday 24th June between 12:30pm and 3pm. If Sports Day is 

cancelled then the Summer Fayre will also be cancelled and move to the reserve date of Thursday 14th July again 

between 12:30pm and 3pm. 

What to expect. . . . . .  

• Hook a Duck  

• Hoopla 

• Giant Beat the Buzzer 

• Flower Stall (Flowers donated by local businesses) 

• Beat the Goalie 

• Circus throwing games 

Games start from 50p a go. Winners will get to choose a prize!  

In addition to this there will also be. . . . . . 

• Refreshments including soft drinks, candy floss, ice lollies…. 

• Face Painting Station - £1 per design 

• Glitter tattoo station - £1 per design 

• Raffle Prizes (to be drawn after Sports Day) 

How you can help. . . . . . 

There will be a non-school uniform day on Friday 17th June. Instead of asking for a monetary contribution, could we 

ask that the children bring in: 

Year Group Contribution for the Fayre 

3 A ‘bottle’ this could be a bottle of lemonade, sparkling water (any 
alcohol donations – please hand to the class teacher) 

4 A ‘bottle’ this could be a bottle of lemonade, sparkling water (any 
alcohol donations – please hand to the class teacher) 

5 A sandwich box will be supplied – please fill with sweets or small toys 
for our Hoopla game. 

6 A sandwich box will be supplied – please fill with sweets or small toys 
for our Hoopla game. 
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• By baking or buying cakes to sell at the cake stall. 

• By volunteering your time to help. Please email gbff@chjs.net by Monday 13th June if you can offer any help. 

Please note you will need to be available for both Friday 24th June and 14th July as we don’t yet know which 

date the Fayre will take place on (weather permitting). 

• By loaning us a gazebo or pop up tent which would be suitable to provide shade for stall holders. 

• By attending our event. 

• By spreading the word to any close friends or family who may also wish to attend with you 

We very much look forward to seeing you and thank you in advance for any donations or time you are able to 

give. In order for us to plan for the day, please ensure you have answered the Sports Day Google Form: 

https://forms.gle/C53yWQT91FU7jXux6 

The Fundraising Friends Team 
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